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Town of Renfrew Council Meeting Summary 

Tuesday, June 13th, 2023 

Full Agenda   Meeting YouTube Link 
 

Sunshine Coach Presentation: Council received an update on the Sunshine Coach. It 
was noted that the fleet has 18 accessible vehicles and prior to the COVID-19 pandemic 
conducted roughly 36,000 trips a year for residents in Renfrew and the surrounding area.   

Gillan Road Rehabilitation Project: Renfrew Town Council awarded the Gillan Road 
Rehabilitation Project to Greenwood Paving LTD. for $632,186.05 including HST. Work will 
include asphalt restoration and the establishment of an asphalt multiuse pathway from Hall 
Avenue to O’Brien Road. The project is expected to start September 5th, 2023 with substantial 
completion on October 16th, 2023.  

Maloney Culvert Replacement: Renfrew Town Council awarded the replacement of the 
Maloney Road Culvert to RGT Clouthier Construction LTD. for $567,370 including HST. Late in 
2021, it was determined that the culvert allowing water to pass under Maloney Road had failed. 
The culvert replacement project will also include a new guide rail, slope stabilization and 
asphalt within the project limits. The project is expected to start September 5th, 2023, with 
substantial completion on October 27th, 2023. 

Hunter Gate Subdivision Phase 5-6 Early Servicing Agreement: Renfrew Town 
Council approved an Early Servicing Agreement for the Hunter Gate Subdivision at the east end 
of Hall Avenue. The project has advanced to the stage where servicing can begin. Further 
approval will be required by Council prior to division of lots and construction of new homes. 
Development of this subdivision will increase the future residential tax base for the Town of 
Renfrew. A total of 94 new homes will be built in Phases 5 and 6.  

Collection of Non-Eligible Source During Blue Box Transition: The Town of 
Renfrew blue box recycling program will transition from a shared steward and municipal 
responsibility to full producer responsibility for eligible sources on July 28th, 2023. Renfrew 
Town Council approved the offer from Topps Environmental Service to collect non-eligible 
recycling during the transition period up to 2026. There will be no impact to the recycling 
schedule or types of materials that can be placed in your blue box.  

For more information please contact:  

Victoria Charbonneau 

Clerk, Town of Renfrew 

613-432-4848  ext. 109 

vcharbonneau@renfrew.ca 

Michel Asselin 

Acting CAO, Town of Renfrew 

613-432-4848   

masselin@renfrew.ca 
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